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GLOBALSCHOOL

Circular No: SGS/2023-24/0013 Date:13/07/2023

Dear Parent,
Namaskar!

“Being happy is the greatest form of success.”
We feel the same when we see children enjoying their swimming classes in the
school premises.

It has come to our notice that a few students are using polythene bags to carry
their swimming costumes, which is not as per the policies and guidelines of the

school. Polythene bags are strictly prohibited in the school campus.

To avoid dampness students are advised to bring their swimming costumes in
biodegradable polybags or leakproof costume bags.

Note- Going forward students would be restricted to enter the swimming pool
area if they do not follow the above guidelines.

Let’s join our hands to make this planet plastic free!

Warm Regards
Sparsh Global school



